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To: <ccunews@coastal.edu> 

CCU NEWS - The Week of December 1, 2008 

Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's On-Campus Newsletter. 

View the full, on line newsletter at http:/ /www.coastal.edu/newsletter. 

This Week's News 

Martin receives Fulbright Award 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2157 

Pamela Martin, associate professor of politics at Coastal Carolina University, has been 
awarded a Fulbright Scholar grant to do research at the University of San Francisco in Quito, 
Ecuador, for one year beginning in January 2009, according to the United States Department of 
State and the J. William Fulbright Foreign Scholarship Board. 

'Coastal Today' goes online at Coastal Carolina University 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2156 
Coastal Carolina University's television show, "Coastal Today," can now be seen online at 
http:/ /www.coastal.edu/coastaltoday/current.html. 

Portfolios exhibition showcases senior students' artwork 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2158 
"Portfolios: Fall 2008," two exhibitions featuring the art and design of 14 visual arts seniors at 

Coastal Carolina University, opens Dec. 4 and continues through Dec. 13, with an opening 
reception on Thursday, Dec. 4 from 4 to 6:30 p.m. in the Rebecca Randall Bryan Gallery. The 
show and reception are free and open to the public. 

More news stories: http:/ /www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements 

Consortium to install Rain Garden 
The Coastal Waccamaw Stormwater Education Consortium (CWSEC), with the assistance of the 
Georgetown County Stormwater Division, has secured $5,000 from the Georgetown Wal-Mart 
store to install a rain garden on the campus of Georgetown High School on Wednesday, Dec. 3 
at 1 p.m. CWSEC is a regional collaborative effort providing stormwater education and 
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outreach programs to meet federal requirements and satisfy local environmental and 
economic needs. Coastal Carolina University's Center for Marine and Wetland Studies is one of 
the six education providers of CWSEC. 

Check out Coastal Today 
Watch Coastal Today, a lively half-hour look at what's happening on the Coastal Carolina 
University campus, including interviews with students, alumni, faculty and staff. Hosted by 
Robin Russell, the show airs 21 times per week on HTC, Time Warner Cable and digital SCETV. 
The programs are now on the Web at www.coastal.edu/coastaltoday/current.html. 
Here's this week's lineup: 
--John Stamey discusses the recent Myrtle Beach Golf Conference 
--Coastal Carolina University President David Decenzo discusses the importance of the recently 
passed penny sales tax 
--Sharon Thompson, recipient of S.C. Governor's Professor of the Year Award 
--Alan Connie, coach of the Women's Cross Country Track and Field team, discusses the team's 
accomplishments 

HTC and Time Warner Cable Channel 12, Daily at 10 a.m. and 7 p.m. 
Time Warner, Cable Channel 5, Saturdays at 2 p.m. and Sundays at 7:30 p.m. 
Time Warner Cable Channel 17, Saturdays at 2 p.m. and Sundays at 7:30 p.m. (South Strand) 
SC-ETV Digital Wednesdays at 7 and 11 p.m. and Sundays at 9 a.m. 
For more information call Wendi Lee at 843-349-2244. 

More announcements: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Events 

Wednesda¼ Dec.3 
Men's Basketball vs. Presbyterian, 7 p.m. 

Jazz After Hours, 7:30 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, general admission, $9; alumni/seniors, 
$7; free for faculty/staff (2 per valid ID), students (1 per valid ID) and teens and children, 
843-349-2502. 

"The Dead Guy," a satirical play by Eric Coble, 7:30 p.m., Black Box Theatre. 
Adult themes may not be suitable for children. General admission, $3; free for children under 
10 (must be accompanied by an adult), 843-349-2502. 

Thursday, Dec. 4 

Page 2 of 4 



"Portfolios: Fall 2008," featuring the art and design of 14 Visual Arts department seniors, Dec. 4 
through 13, with the opening reception on Thursday, Dec. 4 from 4:30 to 6:30 p.m., Rebecca 
Randall Bryan Gallery at Coastal Carolina University 

"The Dead Guy," a satirical play by Eric Coble, 7:30 p.m., Black Box Theatre. 
Adult themes may not be suitable for children. General admission, $3; free for children under 
10 (must be accompanied by an adult), 843-349-2502. 

Late Night Bingo Blowout, 10 p.m. at the Commons, free 

Friday, Dec. 5 
"The Dead Guy," a satirical play by Eric Coble, 7:30 p.m., Black Box Theatre. 
Adult themes may not be suitable for children. General admission, $3; free for children under 
10 (must be accompanied by an adult), 843-349-2502. 

Saturday, Dec. 6 
Women's Basketball at Butler, 2 p.m. 

"The Dead Guy," a satirical play by Eric Coble, 3 p.m., Black Box Theatre. Adult themes may not 
be suitable for children. General admission, $3; free for children under 10 (must be 
accompanied by an adult), 843-349-2502. 

The Grand Teal Ball, formal/semiformal dance for students, 8 p.m., Small Gym, Williams-Brice 
Building, free 

Coastal Carolina University Gospel Choir performing with area guest choirs, 6 p.m., 
Wheelwright Auditorium, general admission, $3; Coastal Carolina University and Horry­
Georgetown Technical College students, faculty and staff $2 

Sunday, Dec. 7 
Discovery Day program for prospective students and their families, 1:30 to 5 p.m., check in and 
registration starts at 1 p.m. in Wheelwright Auditorium 

More events: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Athletics News 

Women's Basketball Rolls Through Coker, 64-31 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4928 
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Sophomore Jessica Noll led the Chanticleers in scoring for the second day in a row, tallying her 
first career double-double with 12 points and 13 rebounds. 

Men's Basketball Falls to North Carolina A& T 72-60 on Final Day of Global Sports Classic 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4926 
North Carolina A& T shot 60 percent in the second half on its way to a 72-60 win over the 
Coastal Carolina University men's basketball team. 

Football Has Four Named First Team All-Big South 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4918 
The Chanticleers had offensive lineman Britt Leggett, defensive end Phillip Oboh, linebacker 
D.J. Rice and punter Ben Erdman were all named First Team All-Big South in a vote of the 
league's 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People 

Read about Coastal People: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

Publication Deadlines 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty and 
staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in the 
newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 
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